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FOSTER QUAN CONSULAR PRACTICE ATTORNEY TO ACCOMPANY 
CLIENTS TO U.S. CONSULATE IN MATAMOROS ON AUGUST 19-20, 
2009; 
 
Contact Your Foster Quan Attorney by August 7, 2009 to Register for this Trip 

 
Foster Quan attorneys specializing in consular practice regularly accompany nonimmigrant 

visa applicants to U.S. Consulates in Mexico for purposes of visa application.  The scope and 
success of our consular practice, same-day visa issuance rates, and the legal representation 
provided by our attorneys during immigration inspection and readmission offer our clients peace 
of mind as well as convenience during what might otherwise be a stressful process. 

 
Visas are ordinarily issued to Foster Quan clients on a same-day basis, thus enabling 

frequent and short-term travelers a more convenient option for obtaining a “renewed” 
nonimmigrant visa in advance of overseas travel.  An experienced immigration attorney will 
screen each applicant’s qualifications, thoroughly review each applicant’s immigration history, 
prepare the necessary documents for visa application, conduct one-on-one attorney-client 
interviews with each applicant in preparation for the visa interview, and provide legal 
representation before U.S. Customs & Border Protection (CBP) during the immigration inspection 
and readmission process. 

 
In preparation for Foster Quan consular practice trips, our consular specialist support staff 

coordinates client travel arrangements and secures on behalf of each applicant the necessary 
Mexican authorization to permit qualified applicants to enter Mexico for the purpose of visa 
application at the U.S. Consulate. 

 
In order to qualify for visa application at one of the U.S. Consulates in Mexico, an 

applicant must be applying for a new visa of the same type previously issued in the applicant’s 
home country.  U.S. Consulates in Mexico will not accept visa applications from third-country 
nationals residing in the United States who are subject to NSEERS special registration 
requirements or who are citizens or nationals of North Korea, Cuba, Syria, Sudan, or Iran.  
Additionally, applicants with certain prior immigration violations or criminal violations are not 
generally accepted. 

 
For more information, or to request evaluation of a potential applicant’s qualification for 

visa application at a U.S. Consulate in Mexico, please contact your Foster Quan immigration 
attorney.  Your Foster Quan attorney will be able to assist in evaluating each applicant’s potential 
eligibility, and will be able to register qualified applicants for the upcoming trip.  Reserved 
appointments are limited, so please contact your Foster Quan attorney to register no later than 
Friday, August 7, 2009.   
 


